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Subject: 

-
-Sat, 11 Jul 2020 10:32:54 +1000 

s 47 E(c) 
Macdonald, Nick 
Re: email addresses 

AP0.0001.0014.0045 

My understanding is that we initially dealt with Tom Robertson who then referred us to 
Simon Were. 
We believe that Tom is probably Simon's boss so it could be appropriate to include him but 
do note that the communication specific to the Pauline Hanson articles between AP and the 
Command Centre Authority was Simon Were. 

On 11 Jul 2020, at 10:23 am, s 47 E(c) wrote: 

Nick 

Justin's email is -- Justin.hanney@Melbourne.vic.gov.au 

Going by that format, Simon's would be Simon.Were@melbourne.vic.gov.au 

s 47 E(c) - just wondering if there is any merit to also sending to Tom Robertson 
(also City of Melbourne) who also is referenced in the email you shared, as being one of 
our contacts at the Towers? This probably doesn't matter too much - as once Justin 
receives it, that will get the required response - but thought I'd raise. 

Let me know if you need anything else . 

• 
s 47 E(c) 

National Media and Communications Manager 
Corporate Affairs 
VIC 3000 T-­
M .. 

E s 47 E(c) 


